
HB 1141 -- A+ SCHOOL PROGRAM

SPONSOR: Buchheit-Courtway

This bill requires the Department of Elementary and Secondary
education to make rules regarding the minimal grade average (GPA)
requirement to qualify for the A+ grant award that will only
consider grade averages that do not have a negative change to a
student's GPA from 2019-20 or 2020-21 due to the impact of "Covid-
19".

This bill includes an emergency clause.

This bill is the same as HB 1067 (2021).


